
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
26 January 2023 

 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 

Upper Sixth Form Art trip to Paris 
1 – 4 October 2023 

 
 
The Art Department will be taking the Upper Sixth form art students to Paris from 1 – 4 October 
2023.   This will be a 4 day/3-night visit, travelling by train/Eurostar and staying at a reputable hostel, 
the Generator.  Major galleries and exhibitions will be visited, such as the Louvre, Musee d’Orsay, 
Pompidou, Musee d’Art Moderne and l’Orangerie.  A boat cruise on the Seine will also be included.  
 
The cost of the visit is approximately £570 per student. However, lunches and evening meals are  
not included.  Parents will be charged £163 for the accommodation costs and the balance must 
be collected as voluntary contributions.  Parents are requested to provide consent for their 
son/daughter to attend by paying a deposit of £100 using ParentPay no later than Friday  
10 February please. A schedule for future contributions will then be published.  The trip will  
be cancelled if insufficient funds are collected and, in this instance, deposits will be returned. 
Financial assistance for those claiming certain benefits is available; if required please contact the 
school Finance Office for confidential advice.  
 
This will be a wonderful opportunity for students to expand their cultural experiences and will 
provide essential primary source and development material for their A-Level coursework.  
  
Yours sincerely 
 
Fiona Henson 
Head of Art   
 


